
Mrs. Zongker 
 
Mrs. Zongker’s sophomores, juniors, and seniors portrayed characteristics of a 
servant leader, resourceful and hardworking citizen, and collaboration skills in 
their project. 
 
The CHS Annual Staff volunteered their class time on, Tuesday, 
September 11, 2018, to help paint shirts for the 1st graders. The 1st 
graders will wear the shirts in the annual Homecoming Parade held 
before the Homecoming Pep rally. The students enjoyed the 
opportunity to help out another grade. 
 

 


